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CHAPTER184.

LAWABOUT FENCES.

Chap: 184 That all Countie-Courtswithin this Province& Ter-
ritories shallhavepowerto Nominate& appoint Sucha numberof
personstoview all partitionfencesaboutImprovedLands-astheyshall
think fitt & qualifiedforthatpurpose,whoshallfromTimeto Timeas
theremay be OccasionView them,andbe the sole Judgesof the
Sufflciencieor insufflcienciethereof,As alsoof dividing the chargeof
partition fences,where neighboursImprove Lands together,And
wherethe fencesareinsufficientto giveNoticetherofto theOwnerof
the saidfences,And if theyuponNoticegiven refusesufficientlie to
repairtheir saidfences,beingdefective,within Ten daystime, That
thenuponprooftherofbefore Two Justicesof the peace,It maybe
Lawfull for SuchJusticesto order suchpersonor personswho are
agreivedtherebytorepairthesaidfences,whoshallhaveRecompence
fortheirLabour,To beLeaviedonthegoodsandChattellsoftheperson
offendingby distressandSale.

Confirmedbychapter186,1688andchapter191,1690.Abrogated
in 1693,but acceptedin thePetitionof Right,June1, 1693,aspartof
chapter49.

CHAPTER185.

LAW ABOUTDURATIONOF LAWS.

Chap:185 That all Lawspastthis GenerallAssemblie,suchonlie
exceptedin which their Time of Commencementto be in force is
particularlieexpressed,shallbeginto beof forceon the20thdayafter
therysingofthegenerallAssembliein whichSuchLawswereenacted,
Andall LawspastthisgeneralAssemblieshall Continowein force,
Untill thepublicationof suchLawswhich shallbe madein thenext
Generallassembly.

Replacedby chapter186, 1688.


